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Small Heath WBC Swimming Pool Refurbishment         Appendix 2 
Ward Councillors Consultation Responses 
 
 

Stakeholder 
 

Ward 
 

Site (if report relates 
to multi sites) 

Response to consultation 

   
 

Ward Councillors were consulted about the 

proposal at a meeting convened by the then 

Leader and Cabinet Member on 16.11.22 and 

were supportive of the proposal to bring the pool 

back into operation.   

 
Councillor Raqeeb Aziz 

 
Bordesley Green 

 I am supportive of the swimming baths being 
refurbished in the short term with the view to 
build a new leisure centre in the future 
(02.02.23) 

Councillor Shabina Bano Small Heath   No further comment 

Councillor Saqib Khan Small Heath   No further comment 

    

 
 

   

 


